
 

Students for Africa: 
The face of Africa at Dartmouth 

Students For Africa works to 
represent and be the face of 
the African continent on the 
Dartmouth campus. Our main 
goals are: 

• To raise awareness about 
the economic and 
political issues affecting 
the continent; 

• To tackle issues of social 
justice and development 

• To showcase and share 
African culture with the 
Dartmouth community.  

 
Membership is open to the 
entire Dartmouth community. 

      Annual Events: 

• Mbele Africa Inter-College 
Convention, which brings 
together hundreds of 
students from around the 
United States. 

• Africa Week, which aims to 
highlight contemporary 
social, political and 
economic trends and 
events in Africa.  

• Africa Night, which 
culminates Africa Week, 
showcases cultures from 
around the continent 
through performing arts 

+ 

GET 
INVOLVED!! 

 

Come to our 
first General 
Body meeting at 
5:00PM on 
Wednesday 
(September 26) 
in Baker 152.  

If you have any 
questions or 
concerns, email 
sfa@dartmouth.
edu. 


